
 

        
Hummingbird Class Newsletter           
Messages 

• We have had another fantastic week in year 2 and the children are working super hard and settling into 
year 2 life with enthusiasm and confidence. 

• We continue to remind the children of our school values which are: 
❖ Be Respectful 
❖ Be Responsible  
❖ Be Safe  

Reminder – School closes on Friday 20th December and the children will return on Monday 6th January. 
 

English  
This week we have begun our next text Toys in Space by Mini Grey. The children have enjoyed listening to the story 
and will be learning how to use adjectives and prepositions as well as how to extend sentences using conjunctions. 
The children will eventually write their own stories based on Toys in Space. 
 
Maths  
We have now completed our multiplication unit of maths and have now moved on to division. The children have 
worked really hard to understand the mathematical concepts of division and how it relates to multiplication. 
 
 
Science  
This half term we have been looking at Space. We are learning about the 8 planets and we have even listened to a 
song to try and learn the planets off by heart. We will also be conducting a science investigation to demonstrate 
how the earth orbits the sun. 
 
Nativity 
This year, year 2 are performing our special Christmas production- The Wriggly Nativity. The children are working 
so hard to learn their lines and we would like to thank you for helping them to practice at home. If you have a 
costume for your child, please can you hand it in to class in a plastic bag with their name clearly labelled. The year 
2 performance will take place on Wednesday 11th December and Thursday 12th December at 2.30pm. If you still 
require tickets, please ask your child’s class teacher. 
 
PE 
Our PE days for this half term are Wednesdays and Thursdays whereby the children will be completing both a 
fitness and a skills unit of work. Please can you ensure that your child is provided with the correct Whiston Willis 
School PE kit (full details can be found on our website) and also a water bottle.  
 

News 
Academic Excellence 
Well done to the following children who have been our ‘Stars of the Week’ in recent weeks: Lyla and Elsie. 

 
Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact the school office or during drop-
off/pick-up time should you need to discuss anything. Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Williams, Miss McAnaney, Mrs Young and Miss Conboy 
Hummingbird Class Teachers and Teaching Asssitants 
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